The meeting was held on Wednesday 19" October 2016
in the Millennium Hall, Egerton at 7.30pm

Present: Richard King (Chairman), Peter Rawlinson (Vice Chairman), Keith Harrison (ACRK Officer)
Heather James (Clerk) and Parish Councillors Jennifer Buchanan, Claire Foinette, Pat Parr, Ambrose
Oliver, Tim Oliver and about 120 members of the public.

Richard opened the meeting at 7.30pn outlining the detail of a Neighbourhood Plan, he explained
about the Parish Plan which was produced and delivered to every household in Egerton.

Chris Burgess (Chairman of the Parish Plan Committee) explained about the producing of the Parish
Plan and the need to follow up of the Neighbourhood Plan.

Keith Harrison then gave a presentation explaining the way forward and the producing of a
Neighbourhood Plan.

There followed a question and answer session. Of the approx. 120 parishioners present at a show of
hands virtually all supported moving forward with a Neighbourhood Plan with five against and one
abstention. Richard declared that as there was over whelming support from the audience there
would be another meeting on Wednesday 30" November at 7.30pm in the Millennium Hall to form a
steering group.

The Clerk would make a booking of the Millennium hall ready for the meeting.

Peter thought it would be a good idea to contact Charing and Pluckley who are in the process of
producing their own Neighbourhood Plans.

The meeting closed at 8.50pm.



